replacement project

Major construction activities complete — project art on the way!

King County is happy to announce that the Fremont Siphon Replacement Project contractor finished major
construction activities on May 19 — right on schedule.

Completing the siphon is a major achievement for the community, King County and its contractor. The new
pipes will safely transport sewage and stormwater from north Seattle and beyond to the County treatment plant
in Magnolia for decades.

A big THANK YOU from King County to all of the project’s neighbors and trail users for their patience with the
disruptions that come with living, passing by or working near a major construction project. Their willingness to
help the County team and contractor problem solve constructively made the project safer and easier for
everyone involved. King County also deeply appreciates all of the community members who offered their time
and ideas to help make the new pipe and odor control facility a great addition to the neighborhood.

Finishing touches
Before the project is a wrap, the County contractor will complete the following activities:

Finish landscaping Plants found on the northwest coast will connect the site with the trail
and park

Install rain gardens Natural drainage will capture and filter the site’s stormwater

Install art The project artist designed colorful windows showing how the facility
helps protect public health and the environment

Install interpretive signs Permanent signs to share the siphon’s significance and history, explain

how the facility rain gardens work and provide more information about
the art installation

Did we miss anything? If you have an unaddressed issue with the project, please let us know!
Call 206-477-5549 or email doug.marsano@kingcounty.gov

SAVE THE DATE!
Community celebration and ribbon cutting
Sunday, June 18, 11:00 a.m. — 3:00 p.m.

Fremont Siphon Odor Control Facility
215 Northwest 36th Street

During the Fremont Fair, bring your friends and
family by the north project site to:

e Take a tour of the building and rain gardens
e See and learn about project art

e Speak with project staff

STAY SAFE! Please remember this is still an active
construction site. Be careful passing by!

The odor control facility is almost ready for the project art.

For more information:

e Call: 206-477-5549 ALTERNATIVE FORMATS AVAILABLE
e Visit: www.kingcounty.gov/fremontsiphon 206-477-5371 / 711 (TTY RELAY)

e Email: doug.marsano@kingcounty.gov




